Holly Springs Elementary School
October 8, 2016

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families and Happy Saturday,

This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important announcements. I hope
everyone is staying dry during this very wet weekend.

Don’t forget to re-activate as a volunteer by no later than 4:00p.m. on October 31, 2016. Volunteers may go to
any WCPSS site and register through the intranet. The volunteer system is open daily for
reactivation/registration.

Please be aware that all Wake County schools will open on a two-hour delay Tuesday, November 8th because
of the anticipated high traffic on Election Day. Students can enter the building at 10:50a.m. HSES is a voting
site.

e Schools buses will pick up students two hours later than their regular daily schedule.

e Before-school programs will remain on their normal start time.

The North Carolina State Fair starts this Thursday, October 13th. By purchasing state fair tickets online, HSES
will receive $2.00 for each adult admission ticket and $1.00 for each child ticket but before checking out, enter
the code “447” in the box beside each ticket! Go to our website for more details.

Our Fall Boosterthon will be kicking off soon! The theme is Backyard Box Office! Mark your calendar, track
3. The FUN RUN is at 9:45 a.m. on October 21st. Tracks 1, 2, and 4’s Fun Run will be on November 2nd.

HSES PTA would like to remind you that Pre-Order forms for our NEW Spirit Wear are due back, Monday,
October 17th. Please be sure to write your child's name on the order form when returning with your payment to
ensure your items are delivered correctly. If you would like your order held in the office to be picked up
because it's a gift, please note that on the order form.

We want to make sure all qualified families are enrolled for free and reduced-price meals. The application for
meal benefits must be completed each year.

Our next Cheetah Pride Night is Thursday, November 10th from 5:00-7:00p.m. at Jumpstreet Indoor
Trampoline Park in Cary.

This message will be posted to the school website. Have a wonderful weekend.



